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Platinum Health (PH) communicated to members at an
Annual General Meeting held on 3 June 2022 that the terms
of office for employer nominated trustees, Dr. Charles
Mbekeni (Anglo American Platinum) and Mr. Paul Krause
(Anglo American Platinum) had ended. PH is pleased to
report that these two vacancies have been filled and AAP has
nominated the following as PH Trustees:

Mr. Stephen Bullock — Dr. Kelvin Naidoo -
replacing Mr. Paul Krause replacing Dr. Charles Mbekeni

Ratification of both employer

nominated trustees took place at ‘
the PH Special General Meeting
held on Friday, 5 August 2022. ' +



